
TOWN OF NEWPORT, NH

The Newport Highway Department will pick up bagged leaves 
at 7:00 AM in the downtown area on:

• Monday, October 20, 2014
• Monday, October 27, 2014
• Monday, November 3, 2014

Please place leaves in recyclable / compostable paper bags.

William C. Scanlon, Supt.  
Highway Dept.
603-863-3650


